
CITY OF CASCADE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Cascade City Council will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, March 26, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at Cascade City Hall, 105 South Main Street, 
Cascade, Idaho.  The purpose of the public hearing is to accept comments from the 
public concerning an amendment to the zoning at Leisure Time RV Park Subdivision. 
The amendment is for consideration of a new zoning classification which allows a mixed 
use of recreational vehicles and single family residential for the approximate 379 lots in 
Leisure Time to more accurately reflect the existing use of the property. The site is 
currently zoned Recreation. The site is located at 514 Sawyer Street, Cascade, Idaho. 
  
The public is invited and encouraged to attend and/or make written comments by 
Wednesday, March 21, 2018. Written comments should be addressed to: Heather 
Soelberg, P.O. Box 649, Cascade, ID 83611 (208) 382-4279 or 
email: clerk@cascadeid.us 

  
The hearing will be held in a handicapped accessible facility.  All information presented 
in the hearing will also be available upon advance request in a form usable by persons 
with hearing or visual impairments. 
  
                                                              
Heather Soelberg, City Clerk/Treasurer 
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